
Dear Residents, October 2015 
 
As a treat this year, we plan on celebrating Halloween! 

 
On Saturday October 31, between 6:00 p.m. and 8:00 
p.m., the children and grandchildren of Turnberry 
residents may go trick-or-treating in the building. 

 
If you want to participate and have children come to your 
unit, please place the attached pumpkin (below) on your 
door.  This will be a sign to the children that they can 
knock on your door. 

 
This is limited to ONLY the children and grandchildren of residents and residents must 
accompany the children as they go from unit to unit. 

 
We will not be admitting trick-or-treaters from outside the building. For the security of 
the building, please be careful not to buzz in anyone you do not know. 

 
We hope that you will participate and show holiday spirit to the children. 

 
 
Happy Trick & Treating 
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